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I have been riding motorcycles since I was 17. 

I am now 79.  

I do know how hard it is to adapt to new ways and new conditions. 

Driving in the 1950's is not the same as driving in the 21st century. 

Responsible lane sharing is a viable and necessary motorcycle riding adaptation for 

the increasing congestion on Oregon's highways. 

I support this bill. 

Please add your support, and help reduce injuries and even save the lives, of 

motorcycle riders on our Oregon roads and highways. 

Thank you 


